
St John’s 
Tuesday 10.30am BCP Holy Communion 

 2pm Tea & Chat 

 2.30pm Bushey Home Group 

 8pm Rectory Home Group 

Wednesday 12.45pm Bishop of Willesden’s Visit 

 1pm Little Fishers Parent & Toddler Group 

 7.30pm Prayer Meeting (in the Chapel) 

Saturday 7pm Youth Group at The Rectory  

Who’s who 
 
Rector    The Revd Matthew Stone 020 8954 3876 
     Email: rector@stjohnschurchstanmore.org.uk 
 
Assistant Curate   The Revd Wendy Wall  07708 264299  
     Email: wendy.wall@london.anglican.org     
 
Safeguarding Officers  Mark Lynch    07982 906833 
     Louise Gregory   07504 527118 
 
Children’s Champion  Sue Wright    07958 499682 
 
Vulnerable Adults Champion Sheila Oliver   020 8954 4976 
 
Churchwardens   Pam Curran   020 8863 3469 
     Graham Nicholson  01923 226969 
  
Deputy Wardens   Shaun Knevett   07547 636368  
     Jane Prentice   07976 388958 
 
Treasurer    Jenny Neve    01923 824364 
 
Data Protection Compliance The Rector/Karen Stirrup as above/below 
 
Parish Office (9am-1pm) Karen Stirrup   020 8954 7064  
Tue, Wed & Fri   Email: parish@stjohnschurchstanmore.org.uk 

St John the Evangelist 
Great Stanmore 

7th May 2023 

 

Welcome 
We are delighted to see you in church today and  

hope you enjoy your time with us. 
 

If you are visiting (or new), please introduce yourself  
to the Clergy or Churchwardens.  

 

Service today 
 
8am  HOLY COMMUNION 
Priest  Matthew Stone 
 
 
 
9.30am ALL-AGE SERVICE 
Priest  Matthew Stone 
NT  Alex 
Gospel  Ugonna  
Address Becky Stone 
Prayers The children 
Welcome Marianne Wright 
  Sue Wright  
Warden Pam Curran 
 

 
 
Bible Readings: 
Galatians 5:13-16a, 22-25 
Matthew 20:25-28 
 
Hymns: 
King of Kings, Majesty 
175 The Servant King 
81   Brother, Sister, let me serve 
125 Crown him with many crowns 
       National Anthem  
  

The Church of England’s online service is available here  

www.stjohnschurchstanmore.org.uk 

ST JOHN THE EVANGELIST - MISSION STATEMENT 
Drawn together by Christ’s love, we seek by his grace to live out his  

commandments to love the Lord our God with all of our being;  
and to love everyone we come across as we love ourselves. 

https://stjohnschurchstanmore.org.uk/Groups/339397/Online_Services.aspx


St John’s  
The Fifth Sunday of Easter 
 
Collect 
Risen Christ, your wounds declare your love for the world and the wonder 
of your risen life: give us compassion and courage to risk ourselves for 
those we serve, to the glory of God the Father. Amen. 
 
Post Communion 
Eternal God, whose Son Jesus Christ is the way, the truth, and the life: 
grant us to walk in his way, to rejoice in his truth, and to share his risen 
life; who is alive and reigns, now and for ever. Amen.  

Please remember to pray for:  
 
Sick - Hazel Almond, Elsie Ashton, Marek Kepka, Callum Lilley, Ben Morton  
   and Chris Woodcock. 
RIP - Iain Taylor and Peter Wong 

 

Church Flowers 
The church flowers have been given Jackie Peters on the third anniversary 
of remembrance for the Revd Canon Ken Peters. 

St John’s 
Coronation BBQ - Today 
The BBQ will begin around midday 
once Café St Jean has ended.  
 
 
Bishop of Willesden’s Visit 
10th May at 12:45pm 
The Rt. Revd Lusa Nsenga-Ngoy is 
coming to St John’s Church on 
Wednesday for 25 minutes as part of 
his pilgrimage to visit every parish, 
chaplaincy and school within the 
Willesden Episcopal Area. 
 
Please let Matthew know if you 
would like to come and meet Bishop 
Lusa and those accompanying him. 
 
 
Prayer Meeting - 10th May 
The first meeting of the monthly 
prayer group will be taking place at 
7.30pm in the chapel.  
 
 
Engage - 14th May at 5pm 
The Revd Ian Dowsett, Vicar of St 
Paul’s South Harrow, is the speaker  
at our next contemporary service.  
His theme is “Hearing God’s Voice.” 
 
 
Message from Sheila Oliver 
Sheila and her family thank everyone 
who attended Mick’s Thanksgiving 
Service and the reception. They 
have much appreciated the cards 
and messages received, as well as 
the prayers and support given. They 
are uplifted by the kindness and love 
shown at this difficult time.  

Annual Meetings 
Thank you to those who attended 
last week’s meetings. The following 
appointments were made: 
 
Churchwardens 
Pam Curran and Graham Nicholson 
 
Deputy Wardens 
Shaun Knevett and Jane Prentice 
 
Deaney Synod Reps 
Bev McKeon, Lauren McKeon and 
Frederick Oshunniyi 
 
New PCC Members 
Sylvia Daniels, David Galt, Tony 
Murphy and Lorna Wyon 
  
Treasurer and Strewardship Recorder 
Jenny Neve 
 
PCC Secretary 
Karen Stirrup 
 
Electoral Roll Officer 
Andrea Nicholson 
 
Thank you to Maureen Davter, 
Frederick Oshunniyi, Jack Prentice 
and Marianne Wright for serving on 
the PCC for the past three years. 
Also thanks to Sylvia Daniels, Sue 
Jones, Bev McKeon, Daniel McKeon 
for representing St John’s on the 
Deanery Synod. 
 
 
Next Week’s Bible Readings 
(Easter 6) 
Acts 17:22-31, 1 Peter 3:13-22 and 
John 14:15:21. 


